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Flair Airlines adds service to Vancouver from Windsor 
 

• Flights will be twice weekly beginning in June 

• Fares start as low as $49 
 

EDMONTON, Alberta, Feb. 10, 2023. Today, Flair Airlines, Canada’s everyday low fare airline, announced new service 
between Windsor, Ontario and Vancouver, B.C. Flights begin June 10, 2023, and will run twice weekly on Wednesday 
and Saturday. 
 
“Windsor has been an important market for us, and we’re excited to increase our service in and out of the airport with 
the addition of service to Vancouver,” said Garth Lund, Chief Commercial Officer, Flair Airlines. “We want to give 
Windsorites affordable options to travel across the country, coast to coast, and we look forward to continuing our 
relationship with Windsor International Airport.”  
 
Expanding on existing service with the new addition of Vancouver, Flair is happy to now offer Windsorites three exciting 
destinations, including Halifax and Tucson.  
 
One-way fares from Windsor to Vancouver begin at $49 CAD, including taxes and fees. There are limited seats and 
availability for the fares. Flights are available for booking at https://www.flyflair.com. 
 
About Flair Airlines 
Flair Airlines is Canada’s leading low-fare airline and its greenest airline, on a mission to provide affordable air travel 
that connects them to the people and experiences they love. With an expanding fleet of Boeing 737 aircraft, Flair is 
growing to serve over 35 cities across Canada, the U.S., and Mexico. For more information, please visit 
www.flyflair.com.  
 
Media Contacts 
Members of the media may contact media@flyflair.com for more information.  
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